
  

 

 

2021 Street & Utility Improvements 

SAP 038-630-001 (CSAH 30, 8th St.) 

SAP 038-635-001 (CSAH 35, 4th Ave.) 

SAP 038-620-010 (CSAH 20, 7th St.) 

City Streets: 4th Ave., 5th Ave. and 6th Ave. 

Lake County & City of Two Harbors 

      Lake County, MN 
 

Lake County & City of Two Harbors plans to reconstruct the streets listed above. The planned project is a full 

reconstruct of the street and underground utilities within the nine-block project area. 

Schedule - Proposed 

• End of February - This project is planned to be advertised for bids. 

• April 6th - Bids opened 

• May 4th – Neighborhood Construction Meeting 

• May – Construction Start: removal of necessary trees identified in conflict with improvements 

• June 10th – School Summer Recess: Begin reconstruction on streets/sidewalks adjacent to the school 

• August 23rd – School Resumes – Streets and sidewalks adjacent to school paved and open to traffic 

• October 15th – County Project Roads complete: 8th Street and 4th Avenue 

• November 2021 – Season ends for construction 

• May - July 2022 – Remaining project completion items 

• August 2022 – Project Ready for Final Acceptance 

 

Next Resident Event:  

 

❖ A project neighborhood meeting is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday May 4th, 2021. 
 

We are requesting that you visit the county and city Facebook pages, or the project website for current 

information or want additional information: 
 

❖ https://clients.bolton-menk.com/lakecountycsah30/ 
 

We will update project information as we continue to move this important project forward. 

https://www.co.lake.mn.us/
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/lakecountycsah30/

